
Dear Juliana Silva,

DOLPHIN
The

DASH
High School:  9:36-10:16am

Elementary School:  10:18-10:58am

Middle School and VTC:  8:54-9:34am

WEDNESDAY
MARCH 26, 2025

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer,
please contact PTO event organizers Kelly Colvin at
kdcolvin2002@yahoo.com or Danielle Gallagher at
gallagherd1@yahoo.com.

The Vanguard School Dolphin Dash is coming
soon! In the spirit of fun, health and philanthropy,
students will walk laps around the 1/3 mile VFES
Fitness Trail to raise funds for the Vanguard
School. This year, proceeds will go towards the
Vanguard Values Program.

Students will raise a flat donation from family and
friends. Please find the donation form attached with
details on how to make a donation.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for your continued
support.

The Vanguard School
PTO 

Parents are welcome to attend and walk with their
child during their child’s scheduled participation time
(see header). Parent volunteers are needed!


